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Rep. Gard:

Please note the following about this bill:

1.  The bill imposes deadlines on courts and requires courts to give precedence to
certain appeals.  Because the judiciary is a co–equal branch of government, these
requirements may not be effective.

2.  It isn’t necessary to specify that an appeal must be taken within the time period
specified in s. 808.04 (1), stats.
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